
From: Luis Sfeir-Younis [mailto:lsfeir@umich.edu]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2014 12:46 PM 
To: Planning; Petersen, Sally; Lumm, Jane; Briere, Sabra; Kunselman, Stephen 

Subject: Jesuit housing issue 

 

My name is Luis F Sfeir-Younis and I live at 2545 Meade Court, A2 48105.  I also work here as 

a faculty in the Department of Sociology.   I am writing in support of the Jesuits’ petition to 

receive a special exception use so that they can live at 1919 Wayne Street.   

Tis issue is very important to me. 

I have been a member of St Mary's Student Chapel for over 30 years where I have received an 

enormous amount of support from the Jesuits.  I am convinced that the Jesuits in residence would 

not only be good neighbors but also enrich the value and the culture of the neighborhood.   

I also ask that you change the date of the Planning Commission public hearing and vote so that 

all members of the Planning Commission can be present to hear and vote on this very important 

issue. 

Again, I ask that you please vote (or encourage the vote) in favor of the Jesuits’ petition. 

Thank you very much, 

 

Luis F Sfeir-Younis 

 


